
 

• The Iowa DNR is partnering with Delaware County Conservation and East Central 
Intergovernmental Association (ECIA) to develop a Water Trail Master Plan for 
the Maquoketa River from Bailey’s Ford Park south to the County line.  

• The Master Plan will present a vision for the future of river recreation in 
Delaware County and recommend potential actions to achieve that vision. 

• Community input will help to enhance the river 
experience and identify improvement projects 
like: improved river access parks, boat 
launch/ramp designs, informational signage, 
parking areas, safety and general improvements 
to experiencing the natural resources of the 
Maquoketa River in Delaware County. 

• Attend the Community Open House on July 24, 
2025 between 6:00 to 8:00 pm to learn more and 
to share your ideas about the planned Maquoketa 
River Water Trail. Your ideas are important! 

• Complete a short comment form by scanning the QR code or going online at 
https://www.eciatrans.org/delaware_county_water_trail_plan/index.php.  

• All answers and data 
received on the 
comment form will be 
kept confidential and 
anonymous. 

• Paper comment forms 
are available at the 
Delaware County Conservation Office.  

Office Hours are Monday - Friday: 8:00 – 11:30 am and 1:00 pm – 3:30 pm. Phone: 563-927-
3410 or Email: delawareccb@gmail.com   

 

Scan QR Code to Complete Comment Form via 
smartphone 

1. Open the Camera app on your phone. 

2. Hold your phone so that the QR code 
appears in full view. 

3. Tap the notification to open the link 
associated with the QR code. 

Paddlers at the Maquoketa River 
Delhi Dam Access (Source: DCC) 

Maquoketa River Water Trail Community Open House 
Thursday, July 24, 2025 from 6:00 to 8:00 pm 

Short presentation at 6:30 pm 
Delaware County Conservation Office 

Bailey's Ford Park, 2379 Jefferson Road, Manchester, Iowa 
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